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On behalf of The City of Winnipeg, | am pleased to extend greetings to Afro-Asia
magazine and their new found readership here in Winnipeg - The Heart of the
Continent.

| would like to take this opportunity to applaud Afro-Asia magazine as it serves as
an invaluable medium fostering the preservation of the rich diversity of our world
while sharing a host of ideas cross-culture community-wide. This magazine will
highlight the opportunities that are available to those thirsty for adventure and
new experience.

As you mark this important occasion, | would like to thank you for what you are
accomplishing in Winnipeg, as well. Your goals — of promoting tourism, business,
industry, and food — are central to the kind of pursuits many of our citizens are
interested to endeavour and learn. Publishing a magazine of this sort is a
wonderful way to promote those things and celebrate the unique identity of each
nation represented.

On behalf of the citizens of Winnipeg and my City Council colleagues, it is
certainly my pleasure to wish Afro-Asia magazine the best as they embark on
this journey here in Winnipeg.

Warm regards,

o

Sam Katz
MAYOR
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